
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal 
SYDNEY 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I would like to make a submission to the Prices for Sydney Water Corporation from 1 October 2025 
regarding the taking over of wastewater systems currently operated and owned by Hawkesbury City 
Council at McGraths Hill and South Windsor. 
 
I understand that IPART is currently considering billing arrangements by Sydney Water if they take 
over these two facilities and own and operate them. 
 
I would support the current arrangement with all other areas who come under Sydney Water for their 
wastewater charges, which is cost sharing amongst all customers. 
 
I strongly object to any form of ‘ring fencing’ rate payers of the Hawkesbury Local Government Area 
and charging the residents and businesses differently to other areas serviced by Sydney Water that 
cost share amongst every customer. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Garry Baldry 

 




